
NOTICE REGARDING ENROLLMENT   
AND ATTENDANCE AT THE FIRST CLASS OF THE SEMESTER  

 
Depositions (Law 246.3)  

 
The first meeting of the class for Fall 2013 is on Wednesday, August 21, 2013, 

starting at 3:35 p.m., in Boalt Hall Room 115.  
 

As announced in the course description, enrollment is limited to 18 students. All 
interested students—whether or not enrolled or placed on the wait list by Telebears—
must attend the first class in order to be admitted. Any student who does not attend the 
first class may be dropped by the instructor.  

 
Due to the use of simulation exercises throughout the semester and the need to 

determine the members of the class as soon as possible, the usual provisions of 
"Drop/Add" do not apply. If you wish to enroll, you must commit to remain in the course 
by no later than Tuesday afternoon, August 27, 2013, the last day of the first full week of 
fall semester classes.  

 
There is no assigned reading for the first class. It is recommended that you wait to 

purchase the assigned text until after you have confirmed your enrollment in the course.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Professor Henry Hecht, by e-mail 

(hhecht@law.berkeley.edu) or telephone (510-642-1787).  


